
               

 

 

FREE GARDENING CLASS: Mini greenhouses for winter gardening 

Putting fresh winter veggies in the palm of your hands! 

 

The Hanna and Herbert Bauer Memorial Community Garden 

is hosting a gardening class that is open to everyone! 

 

 
Monday, October 24th, 12 – 1:15 pm 

Instruction from 12 – 1 pm; Q&A until 1:15 

You will learn….. 

 How to make a mini greenhouse out of everyday items like plastic sandwich containers 

 Simple ways to grow seeds in your mini greenhouse 

 Tips on grown winter vegetables in your mini greenhouse 

 When to transfer greenhouse plants to pots or to the garden 

All participants will take home their own mini- greenhouse with seeds planted 

 

Class taught by UC Master Gardener of Yolo County Jim Schulte 

Join us for this FREE class! 

Class Location: Yolo County Health and Human Services Department Bauer Building, 137 N. Cottonwood Ave 

in Woodland.  The garden is on the west side of the building.  We will meet inside the garden gates at the 

picnic tables under the pergola.  Remember to bring sun protection and water! 

To register (required):   Please contact Rebecca Tryon at rebecca.tryon@yolocounty.org or via phone at 530-

666-8528. 8640 by Friday, October 21st 2016. 
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